
 

 

 

National Commission for Women 

Press Note 

 

New Delhi, 14th August, 2019: On the 13th of August, 2019 a news item was published in Indian 

Express and several other newspapers “Uzbek national alleges rape by 3 men” wherein it was 

reported that a woman from Uzbekistan has alleged that she was gang raped and beaten up by 

three men inside a vehicle in South West district.  

 

The Commission is anguished by the rise in crime targeted against women despite the enactment 

of the Criminal Law Amendment Act, 2013. Further, considering the gravity of the matter, the 

Commission is taking Suo-motu cognizance on this case. The Commission has sent a notice to 

the Commissioner of Police Delhi seeking a detailed action taken report on this case. 
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